
Department Chairs Report 

April 26, 2019 

Department Chairs met on April 12 and submit the following report: 

1. Matt McCarty addressed Department Chairs regarding fundraising for specific needs within 
departments. 

2. Daniel Murphree and Josh Webster presented the new General Education Assessment 
Guidelines to the committee.  An informational session on the guidelines will be offered in May 
for all faculty teaching/supervising General Education courses. 

3. The current chairs invite any and all incoming chairs to the meeting in May, in hopes to smooth 
the transition between the outgoing chairs committee and incoming chairs committee. 


